TOWN OF MINTURN

Minturn Education Fund – Board of Directors

Thank you for expressing an interest to serve on the Town of Minturn's Scholarship Board (the Minturn Education Fund Board of Directors).

The board meets annually on the second Tuesday of January each year and additionally as needed. The board also meets for scholarship applicant interviews in the spring of each year (application deadlines are typically on or around April 1st). Meetings may be held in person or virtually or a combination of the two.

To qualify as a director of this board, each applicant must review and agree to adhere to the Bylaws and any addendums, as well as any other policies and procedures established by the board. Directors must be natural persons, eighteen years of age or older. At least one and no more than two voting directors will contemporaneously serve as member(s) of the Council for the Town of Minturn (respectively, the "Council" and the "Town") or as employees or other agents of the Town. The directors who are not council members, employees or agents of the Town must be independent members of the Town community who are qualified to manage the business of the Nonprofit, competently, and in a fair and impartial manner.

To be ensured of appropriate consideration, please complete the following information. You may also include a letter of interest, or use additional pages / attachments as needed.

Applicants will be required to appear before Town Council for an interview.

Name: Christina	a Gosselin		
Phone: (H)	(W) _	970-328-2858	(Cell) <u>757-218-6785</u>
Email: <u>Gosselin.chris</u> t	ina@gmail.com		
Mailing Address:3	01 Boulder St. #371	Minturn, CO 816	45
Physical Address: _ 45	2 Pine St. Minturn, C	0 81645	
1. How long have	you lived in Mint	urn? <u>Since Fe</u>	bruary 2017
			Assistant Drimainal/Education
2. What is your or	cupation and/or	background? _	Assistant Principal/Education

3. Are you currently serving on other community groups, boards, or commissions? If yes, please provide the name(s) of the organization(s), and length of time served.

	N/A
•	
,	What are some of the reasons you wish to serve on this board?
	I have worked with youth in this valley since 2006. I have experienced first hand
•	the need that so many teens have for financial support and guidance with their post secondary plans. I wholeheartedly believe in the goal of this board.
٠	I also firmly believe in giving back to the community that you live in. We are a small
•	town and it is important to contribute to areas that you can!
	With my experience as a 6th-12th grade principal, I can help navigate student applications, transcripts, clubs and activities.
	Please add any other additional comments that you would like to share.
•	
	Please mail, email, or deliver in person, all applications to:
	Town of Minturn
	Attention Michelle Metteer

Town of Minturn
Attention Michelle Metteer
PO Box 309
302 Pine St
Minturn, CO 81645

Phone: 970.445.2418

Email: manager@minturn.org

Thank you for your interest in the Town of Minturn Education Fund Board.